
 
 
 
 
 

 
All Branch Mail Out #36 
 
Date:   May 22, 2020 

 
TO:    NS/NU Branches    

    NS/NU Executive Council      
    NS/NU Zone Commanders      

NS/NU Past Presidents 
NS/NU Command Staff 

     
From:   Comrade Donna McRury 

    1st Vice President 
NS/NU Command, RCL   

 
Subject:          Assistance Please 

 

Message: Comrades: I have been approached by one of my customer’s 

granddaughter who lives in South Korea. She has been given 
the title of “Ambassador for Korean Veterans” by the 
President of South Korea.  She works tirelessly for the 
Korean Veterans.  

  
Her name is Asia Lee Campbell and she is a middle grade 
student. She is the chairman of the 70th Anniversary of the 
Korean War Commemoration Committee. Now with COVID-
19 amongst us, her committee is trying to reach out to every 
Korean Veteran in Nova Scotia to provide them with masks 
to keep them safe.   
The reason she has chosen Nova Scotia is that her Dad and 
grandfather are from Cape Breton. An email was sent to 
Branches with no response due to people being cautious and 
fear of the email being a virus.    
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If you could help with the following information, it would be 
greatly appreciated.  
Name of your Branch and how many Korean Veterans you 
have, I could send her the information. Asia will in turn mail 
the masks to your Branch and you could give out the masks 
without violating any confidential information of names and 
addresses. 

 
In Comradeship   
Donna McRury   nsnu1stvicepresident@outlook.com   
1st Vice President  
NS/NU Command  
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